
From: Ester Ceja
To: Janis Perry; Vic Mason
Cc: Brian Oakey
Subject: {External}Re: ISDA Negotiated Rulemaking for IDAPA 02.03.03
Date: Friday, August 7, 2020 9:53:36 PM

Good evening! Can you tell me how you will be addressing written comment received
throughout the negotiated rulemaking? Please provide a written email response outlining
your process.  

Thank you,
Ester Ceja
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Web page update. More information on this docket is available here.
 
Rules Governing Pesticide and Chemigation Use and Application
IDAPA 02.03.03
 
Previous Meetings and Communications
August 4, 2020
Message to Stakeholders Regarding Categories Updated, August 7, 2020
 
Comments Due by August 13, 2020

Brian Oakey, Deputy Director (brian.oakey@isda.idaho.gov)
Idaho State Department of Agriculture
PO Box 7249
Boise, Idaho 83712
Fax: 208-334-2170

 
Comments Received
Email from Ellie Hudson, August 5, 2020
Email from Jonathan Oppenheimer, August 5, 2020
Email from Ester Ceja, August 5, 2020
Email from Alex Hackett, August 6, 2020
Email from Lexie DeFremery, August 6, 2020
Email from Beverly Mitchell, August 6, 2020
Email from Vanessa Damelio, August 6, 2020
Emails from Martin Godina, August 6, 2020
Email from Richard Gibson, August 6, 2020
Email from Christina Stucker-Gassi, August 6, 2020
Email from Ann Bates, August 6, 2020
Email from Scott Friedman, August 6, 2020
Email from Cody Lee, August 7, 2020
Email from Elaine Kazakoff, August 7, 2020
Email from Andrew Taylor, August 7, 2020
 
Janis Perry
Legal Assistant to
W. Dallas Burkhalter and Katy A. Devries
Deputy Attorneys General
Idaho State Department of Agriculture
Phone: (208) 332-8507 direct line
Fax: (208) 332-8668
Email: Janis.Perry@isda.idaho.gov
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